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April 2, 2015

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Mr. Steven King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250


Re:
TracFone Wireless, Inc.’s Lifeline Biennial Audit Report 

Dear Mr. King


In accordance with the Federal Communications Commission’s Public Notice issued in WC Docket No. 11-42 on April 2, 2014 (DA 14-450), TracFone Wireless, Inc. submits its Lifeline Biennial Audit Report for the year ended December 31, 2013.  Please contact me if you have any questions.








Sincerely,








Debra McGuire Mercer


